
To whom it may concern: 
 
As an owner of Rental property in Eugene, OR please know that I am vehemently opposed to LC-18. 
Alternatively, why doesn't the state give Rental property owner's a tax break on the amount of lost 
rent? This is a state and federal fiscal responsibility, not property owner responsibility.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Carla La Fleur 
 
La Fleur Properties 
 
This email and any attachments are completely confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please 
delete this message and notify the sender immediately. 
 


